## BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP

## ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

## REGULAR MEETING OCTOBER 23, 1995

The regular meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Roy Andrews. Also present were Al Hunter and Larry Russell for the ZBA and Township Manager James Totten. Steve Aspin was absent.

One person was in the audience.

Motion by Russell, supported by Hunter to approve the minutes of the July 17, 1995, Organizational Meeting and Special Meeting Appeal #95-2 as read. Motion carried 3-0.

Jim Totten gave opinion of attorney general stating appeals are 21 days after the ZBA approves the minutes of the meeting at which it made the decision, not when the meeting actually took place.

Discussion was held about home businesses and the advertising signs that are allowed.

Next meeting will be held April 15, 1996 at 7:30 p.m.

Motion by Hunter, supported by Russell to adjourn at 7:45 p.m. Motion carried 3-0.

Larry Russell, Secretary